777 High Street, Suite 300 Mailing: P.O. Box 10747
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Phone: 541-484-9292 / Fax: 541-343-1206
Email: dmonahan@luvaascobb.com

J. Dominic Monahan
Attorney at Law

May 16, 2012

Peter H. Doyle, Chief VI1A E-MAIL AND
Audio Division/Media Bureau FIRST CLASS MAIL
Federal Communications Commission

445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: KOMO-FM, Oakville, Washington
Facility ID No. 51167
File No. BMPH-20110630AGT

New FM Station, Ilwaco, Washington
Facility ID 189496
File No. BNPH-20110630AGJ

Dear Mr. Doyle:

South Sound Broadcasting, LLC (“South Sound”), the licensee of Station KOMO-FM,
Oakville, Washington, respectfully requests that the response date set forth in your letter of
April 26, 2012 regarding its above referenced application be extended until July 1, 2012. The
extension is necessary in order that South Sound can gather data in response to a more detailed
amendment to its earlier §307(b) showing set forth in the above referenced application to change
its city of license from Oakville, Washington to Belfair, Washington. This showing will require
a detailed study, including an independent study of Belfair and its citizenry, to rebut the
presumption that it is dependent upon the Olympia-Lacey Urbanized Area.

In view of the above, South Sound respectfully requests that the response date to the
Commission’s letter of April 26, 2012 be extended to July 1, 2012.

SOUTH SOUND BROADCASTING, L.L.C.

Jominic Monahan Its Counsel

JDM/nlk

Enclosures

cc:  Gary Loehrs, FCC (via email and mail)
Peter Gutmann (via email and mail)
Gregory J. Smith



